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September 20, 2022 
 
 
 
 
Jodi Beach, President  
Friends of Farmington Library 
508 Third Street 
Farmington, MN  55024 
 
 
Dear Ms. Beach: 
 
I wish to thank you and the Friends of Farmington Library for your recent gift of $800.00 to 
the Dakota County Library System. This gift will be used to support monthly STEM programs 
using Legos. 
 
County Board members join me in thanking you and the Farmington Friends for your 
generous support.  
 
Best Regards, 
 
 
 
Kathleen A. Gaylord, Chair   Mike Slavik  
Dakota County Commissioners  Commissioner, District One 
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